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Before concluding I should like to take this opportunity 
on behalf of the Canadian Government, to commend Mr. EkIund, 
the distinguished Director-Genera I of the Agency, and his 
staff on the Agency's achievements, some of which I have just 
described. I should like to reaffirm Canada's determination 
to co-operate fully with the Agency in its efforts to develop 
the peaceful uses of atomic energy for the welfare of mankind

The Canadian delegation will of course by happy to vote 
in favour of the draft resolution in Document A/L.534 spon­
sored by the Delegations of Argentina, Bulgaria and Indonesia
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